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I am in complete opposition. As a wildlife educator I seek to inspire the public to 

understand and respect wildlife and to save it not kill it!  biodiversity is necessary. Our 

apex predators keep the earth healthy and balanced.  This is a terrible idea. There 

are many humane/no kill solutions. No no no to HB4080 

 

Marilyn Ellis, OMN, CIG 

Oregon Master Naturalist 

Certified Interpretive Guide 

 

 


